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During the transition period of the South 

Glasgow Alcohol & Drug Recovery Hub,  

these are ways you can  contact the team: 

 

Address (Temporary): 

488 Cathcart Road 

Govanhill 

Glasgow 

G42 7BX 

 

Email: 

southhub@themungofoundation,org.uk 

Phone: 

0141 423 5872 

Out of hours: 

07972 008 701   

These changes are a result of a city-wide review 

and subsequent commissioning of a new service 

model.        

Community Rehabilitation Services,  Community 

Alcohol Support Services (C.A.S.S) and 

Pregnancy and Early Year’s Service have been 

in existence for many years.  Several charities 

deliver these services in very different ways.  

Since they were set up recovery activities have 

flourished across the city. In some areas there 

are lots of services, but in others there are none 

at all.  The new model will bring agencies 

together to provide more accessible and flexible 

services to better meet individual and local 

 Contact us 
Addiction Services are 

changing 



Our vision is to put you in charge of 

your own recovery plan and to 

support you to move on with your 

life. 

The Mungo Foundation will be the provider of 

recovery services in the South of the city. We 

will create a ’hub and spoke’ model, with  

one central office and additional satellite 

venues across the South of the city.  There will 

be an emphasis on working with individuals 

and families at a variety of places and times 

in the local community.  

Closer working will include shared space and 

resources, development of partnerships and                               

opportunities for activities, training,                                 

employment and volunteering.  

We will work in a person centred, recovery 

outcome focussed way.  

From August 12th 2016 The Mungo 

Foundation will deliver the South Glasgow 

Alcohol and Drug Recovery Hub. We  will be 

accepting new referrals from this date and will 

support anyone currently receiving a service 

from the exiting Community Rehabilitation and 

Community Alcohol Support Services.     

In partnership with existing providers we will 

talk to individuals about transferring  over and 

about passing relevant details over to us.  An 

‘opt out’ option is available, however, we will 

work with support providers to transfer existing 

Recovery Plans.  We will provide regular 

updates on progress towards the new model. 

 A new beginning  How will we work?  What this means? 

Our new model will evolve over time to deliver   

a range of interventions, including: 

  One to one and Group work 

  Pregnancy and Parenting support 

  Housing support  

The new service will work with people of all 

ages, with individuals and families.  This is an 

exciting time but also a time of change.  To-

gether with our partners we are striving to 

make services that are streamlined,              

accessible and really recovery focused. 

 

When will this happen? 

We are working towards the new service and 

expect it to be in place around October. We 

will work with our existing service user group to 

plan the way ahead, to reduce the impact on 

people’s recovery and to deliver support     

during this period of transition.                

 


